BOTANIC RIDGE RECREATION RESERVE (interim name) located 81 BROWNS ROAD, BOTANIC RIDGE

Botanic Ridge and Devon Meadows residents will soon be able to call this reserve home to Australian Rules Football, cricket and netball. This

facility will include two full-sized Australian Rules football/cricket ovals, two netball courts, cricket training nets, a multi-use community pavilion,

shared paths, sports lighting, fencing, car parking, landscaping and public art. The new facilities will encourage everyone to discover and enjoy the
reserve, making it the perfect spice for all ages to come together.

Construction has commenced, it is anticipated that the reserve will be ready for use in the 2023 winter season (from March 2023). For further
information please contact Council's customer service on 9705 5200.
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The Reserve will play host to the Devon Meadows Cricket Club and one of the many Victorian Sunday Cricket Association Clubs during the summer season. During the winter season, the

Devon Meadows Junior Football Club and Devon Meadows Football Netball Club will utilise the Reserve.
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